
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Greater Egypt Regional Planning and Development Commission will be holding a public 

information meeting for the Lake Creek Watershed-based Plan.  
 

This meeting will help to address the community’s concerns regarding water quality and 

drainage issues in the watershed. The purpose of the workshop is to determine approaches that 

encourage sustainability of water resources. 
 

Citizens and businesses of Johnston City, Pittsburg, and Whiteash are encouraged to attend the 

meeting and provide comments about their experiences involving water quality and other issues 

regarding water resources.   
 

The meeting will be held on Thursday, May 3, 2018 at 6:00 PM. The location is the 

Arrowhead Lake Campground. If you have questions or comments, please contact Tyler 

Carpenter at the Greater Egypt Office: 618-997-9351 or tylercarpenter@greateregypt.org.  
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